Kashmere High School 6900 Wileyvale Houston, TX 77028 713-636-6400 www.houstonisd.org

August 23, 2023

Dear Kashmere High School Parents and Guardians,

Welcome back to school! We hope you have had a wonderful and restful summer break. As we prepare to kick off the new school year, we want to extend our warmest greetings to both new and returning families. We are excited to have you as part of our Kashmere High School community.

The start of a new school year is always an exciting time filled with opportunities for growth and learning. At Kashmere High School, we are committed to providing a safe, nurturing, and academically stimulating environment where your child can thrive. Our dedicated staff is eager to work collaboratively with you to ensure that your child receives the best education possible.

Here are a few important details and dates to keep in mind:

- **First Day of School:** The first day of school for the upcoming academic year is August 28, 2023. School will begin promptly at 8:30 a.m. and end at 4:30. Please make sure your child arrives on time.
- **School Policies and Procedures: ** Familiarize yourself with our school's policies and procedures by visiting our website or contacting the school office. Clear communication and understanding of these guidelines are essential for a successful school year.
- **Parent-Teacher Association (PTA):** We strongly encourage you to become involved in our PTA. It's a wonderful way to connect with other parents, support school activities, and stay informed about school events and initiatives.

We are committed to making this school year a positive and enriching experience for your child. Together, we can create a nurturing and challenging learning environment that fosters growth, curiosity, and a lifelong love of learning.

If you have any questions or need assistance before the start of the school year, please do not hesitate to contact our school office at 713-636-6400 or via email at bdickers@houstonisd.org. We are here to help.

Thank you for entrusting us with your child's education. We look forward to a fantastic year ahead filled with academic achievements, personal growth, and lasting memories.

Sincerely,

Brandon Dickerson Principal Kashmere High School

